Health Insurance coverage has improved throughout Oregon. This is due in large part to the Oregon Health Plan, which extended coverage to 300,000 of the State’s poverty-level families . Since the Plan’s inception in 1994 Multnomah County’s insured percentage has risen seven points to 91% in 2000. The County’s low unemployment rate and the presence of larger employers likely contributed to the increase.

1
1
O:\2001 Brochure\narrative\health insurance blurb.doc                                                                              
04/03/01

